
 

 

 

  

HEADTEACHER’S LETTER  
 

The summer term is now well under way and the children are back into school routines. I hope you had an 

enjoyable Easter and are now looking forward to a sunny summer term.  I would like to welcome Diane 

Monaghan to the staff team; Diane takes up the role of TA in Year 1.  

We have just finished the redesign of our Year 1 outside area, which we are very pleased with. It has created 

much more space in the area and has got rid of all the mud! We hope it will make dropping off and picking 

up times much easier for parents as well.   

We are looking forward to seeing you all at our sports day, which will be held on the last Friday of half term, 

you will receive details nearer the time. We also look forward to seeing many of you at reading cafes, 

sharing assemblies and ‘stay and plays’ in the coming weeks. 

As always, if you have any concerns please do not hesitate to speak to myself or another member of staff, 

we will be happy to help. 

 

26th May 2017 

Timetables will be coming soon! 
 
 

 

We are collecting the Sainsburys active kids 
vouchers and would be grateful for any 
donations.  We are looking to get items for 
the playground at lunch times. Many thanks.  

Water Bottles  
Please can we remind you that the children are only 
allowed water in their classroom bottles during the 

day and no squash.  This is especially important 
during the summer months to avoid problems with 

attracting ants.  
Thank You   

 

Bikes and Scooters 
It is wonderful that a number of children 
are taking the healthy option of traveling 
to school on their bicycles and scooters. 
However, for health and safety reasons, 
please could you ensure that your child 
dismounts at the school gates, and does 

not ride in the playground or carpark. 

                                         

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for Diary 
24th April Lions Stay and Play + meeting 

25th April Class Photos 

28th April Zebras Stay and Play + meeting 

1st May Bank Holiday 

8th May Llamas Reading Café 2pm 

9th May Koalas Reading Café 2pm 

24th May  Pandas stay and play 9am 

25th May Tigers stay and play 9am 

26th May Sports Day 

Break up for half term 

5th June  Start back at school 

20th June Lions reading café – 9am 

22nd June Llamas sharing assembly – 9am 

Koalas sharing assembly – 2:15pm 

23rd June  Zebras reading café – 9am 

27th June New Intake parent meeting 9am & 6pm 

30th June Transition Morning  

School summer disco 5 – 7pm 

4th July New Intake – other settings  9:30 – 10:30 

New Intake – Sprowston Pavillion 1:30 – 2:30 

5th July New Intake – other settings 1:30 – 2:30 

13th July 9am EYFS End of Year Assembly 

18th July Yr 2 Leavers production 2pm 

21st July End of year 
 
 
 

 
                                      

 

The Redesigned Year 1 Area 

 


